
u3a SIDCUP – RAMBLERS 2 – Pre-Christmas leisurely stroll around Danson Park – 19 December 

2023 -  Leader Helen 

On waking to adverse weather conditions, I decided to cancel our walk. We would have been soaked 

through to the skin!!  Instead we met up at the Toby Carvery, Crook Log for our planned Christmas 

lunch where the atmosphere was warm and cosy.  We enjoyed a delicious meal and catch up. 


